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KPFA Events At-
a-Glance 
September: 

September 6th – First Day of School 
Celebration at Rita’s Water Ice (4:00 – 
7:00) 

September 14th- - Welcome Back Picnic at 
Kresson Playground (6:00 – 8:00) 

September 24th   - KPFA Holiday Desserts 
Preview at Back to School Night 

September – Start of Kresson Spirit Wear 
Sales 

September – Start of Coupon Book Sales 
to benefit Kresson 

October: 

October 16th – Boscov’s Discount Day for 
Kresson 

October 18th – Kresson Family Night at 
Springdale Farms 

October – KPFA member 

 

Save the Date - Candy 
Bar Bingo! 

Join us on Thursday, 
January 16th for our annual Candy Bar 
Bingo night.  The event will be held from 
5:30 to 7:30 in the Kresson All-Purpose 
Room.   
 
Want to help at the event?  Email Tony at 
anthony.shih@yahoo.com 
 
There will be refreshments for sale, and 
prizes with each Bingo Game.  Our 
Kresson Faculty will be helping with the 
bingo games too!   
 
We will also be collecting items for the 
Cherry Hill Food Pantry and the 
Voorhees Animal Orphanage. 
 
More information will be sent home in a 
separate flyer as the date gets closer. 
 

 

Kresson School 
Store 

We are a short on helpers 
and need at least two people 

at each session of the Store.  Most 
Thursdays during all lunch periods.  You 
can see the dates for volunteering at: 
https://bit.ly/schoolstore201920 

 

Please Turn Over for More 
News… 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

How To Stay Informed: 

Subscribe to our KPFA Facebook Page.  
Like and Follow us at: 
www.facebook.com/KressonschoolKPFA  

Sign-up to receive text reminders from 
the KPFA Remind group:  Text the 
message @kpfab to the number 81010 

KPFA Flyers and Forms can be found on 
the Kresson website – Virtual Backpack: 

https://www.voorhees.k12.nj.us/Page/41789 

Feedback or Questions for KPFA?   
Please contact us at kpfaboard@yahoo.com 

 

 

 

 

January Events: 
 

Kresson Annual Fund Drive Begins 

9th = School Store 

16th = Candy Bar Bingo (5:30-7:30) 

22nd = KPFA General Meeting (7:00) 

23rd = School Store 

28th = Dine Out at Passariello’s 

27-31 = Bandana Sales to Benefit ARVF 

30th  = Winter Vocal Concert 

31st = Bandana Day at Kresson 

Cut Out & Save 
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Bandana Sales & Bandana Day 

January  27th  – 31st :  Kresson will hold 
its annual bandana sales to benefit the 
Alicia Rose Victorious Foundation.   

Bandanas will be on sale for $3.00/each 
during all lunch periods.  A variety of 
colors and patterns will be available.   

On Friday, January 31st – Kresson will 
have Bandana Day --- all students are 
welcome to wear their bandanas in 
support of this special community project. 

If you would like to volunteer to help sell 
bandanas during the lunch periods, 
please go to:  
https://bit.ly/kressonbandana2020 

 

 

Did you know…each year 
KPFA funds over $20,000 in 
materials, resources, events 
and services for               
Kresson School! 
 
This ONLY possible through the 
generous financial support of Kresson 
Parents and Friends. 
 
We appreciate your past contributions 
and are counting on your support during 
this year’s Annual Fund Drive – which will 
begin in January. 

Coupon Corner: 

       

 

KPFA General Meeting  

At the January KPFA meeting, we will 
host a guest speaker on Internet safety. 

The meeting will be held on Wednesday, 
January 22nd in the All-Purpose Room - 
starting at 7:00 p.m.   

 

Kresson Dine Out 

Please dine out and enjoy 
lunch or dinner at 
Passariello’s on January 

28th .    

20% of your sale will be donated to 
Kresson. 

The restaurant is located at:                        
111 Laurel Oak Road, Voorhees 

Thank You!  

This year, the Kresson 
Giving Tree project 
collected gifts for over 
250 needy children and their families!  
Special thank you to our outgoing event 
chairperson, Laura O’Dell.  Your 
dedication and hard work are greatly 
appreciated! 

Also, a big thank you to all the volunteers 
who helped at the Kresson Holiday 
Shop.  It is a crazy, fun, special event 
that the kids really enjoy.   

We will need event chairpersons for the 
2020 Holiday Shop and the 2020 Giving 
Tree.  So, if you are interested in getting 
more involved with these events, please 
contact Janine at 
janinecurtis@yahoo.com for information. 

Please clip & use: 

This coupon is worth $0.25 at the 
School Store -- for the month of 
January. 



 

 

 


